
 
October 15, 2013 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 Please be advised that road paving is expected to begin the week of Monday, October 21, 2013, 
weather permitting.   Therefore, the following roads will be closed from 7:00 AM until 6:00 PM :   
 

 Gate Rd from Three Sisters Rd to Farm Rd. 
 Barn Lane from Three Sisters Rd. to Farm Rd. 
 Moriches Rd from Three Sister Rd. to Watercrest Ct. 

 
Watercrest Ct. residents are being permitted to park on Wetherill Lane.  Please take care not to 

block any driveway or mailbox.   
 

 
 Please allow extra time for travel.  Thank you for your kind attention. 

 
       
       Very truly, 

        
       John Precht 

Highway Superintendent 


